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Work Summary Update 
 
- Two batches of decisions and minutes were ratified due to a series of inquorate 

meetings during the change-over from ALs to APMs 
- The committee ratified the 2020 PG Scholarship allocations. Larger programmes 

showed generous support in this process to smaller and emerging programmes. 
Scholarships were allocated to all Level 9 programmes, Māori and Pacific students, 
Bold Innovators and Industry Partnered Research. It was decided programmes could 
specify a proportion at their discretion for student research dissemination. 
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Subcommittee Minutes 
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